
Equal Opportunity in Every Community

MARCH ON MARCH 19!  
6 PM • LAWYERS MALL • ANNAPOLIS 

Since 2012, $1.7 billion has gone into the Education Trust Fund from casino revenues, but it 

hasn’t increased funding for schools and students as intended. Instead, the same amount 

of money that was already going to education was redirected to other areas of the budget. 

That means all of the additional gambling revenues have resulted in no change to the 

education budget.
 

On March 19, we’re marching to Fix the Fund. We want the General Assembly to pass the 

Fix the Fund Act to make sure that money goes where it was intended—to increase 

school funding. This would result in an additional $500 million in school funding annually, 

a significant step toward closing the $3 billion gap.

Sign up today—bit.ly/fixthefund
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